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We are committed to providing a safe, 
reliable and sustainable water supply to 
the Kangaroo Island community.

A comprehensive review of the KI Long Term Plan began in July 2017 
and since then we have been working closely with local businesses, 
community representatives and other key stakeholders. Together we are 
working to prepare an updated Long Term Plan for your water future.

Kangaroo Island’s water future
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Our 2009 Long Term 
Plan for KI Water 
Supply was released.

We started a 
comprehensive 
review of the KI 
Long Term Plan. 
Engagement with 
stakeholders started.

We released an 
expression of interest 
and request for 
nominations to form 
a Reference Group 
of representatives 
from KI industries, 
communities and 
key stakeholders.

We’ve met monthly 
with the Reference 
Group to better 
understand the current 
situation, future 
predictions, and gaps 
in the demand and 
supply of KI water.

We undertook a 
multi-criteria analysis 
to identify viable 
options for the future 
of KI’s water supply.

Following community 
feedback in May, 
it is anticipated an 
updated KI Long 
Term Plan will be 
released in June 2018.

Five viable options 
are ranked and 
presented for 
community feedback.
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The annual review 
of the 2009 plan 
ensured it remained 
relevant with 
adjustments made 
to it as needed.


